USSR/ 129 a0
(To Dr. F, J. Shepherd)

(handwriting)
FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD, Ao g
28.V11.19 (JAIY°R€, 19197

Dear Shepherd:

I enclose an open letter to the dean in the guestion of reorganiza-
tion of the climics. . The School must come into line with the progressive
movement going on everywhere, The Hospitals have it in their power to block
or to promote progress. Do use your strong influence at the M.G.H, to help
carry through:what is really am essential measure of pProgress.nisad on LiE

Sincerely yours

wo osler.



